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Clark College facilitates student learning by providing programs, services, and condi-
tions that improve the economic well-being of the student, college, and community.
Through the college’s focus on enrollment and budget to serve its community, the college
aims to increase the community’s educational attainment by leveraging resources to cre-
ate and sustain innovations that improve student learning and increase enrollment.
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Monthly Highlights

The Disability Support Services Director, presented a workshop titled Pursuing College for Stu-
dents with Disabilities at Union High School on January 19 and at Evergreen Public Schools on
January 25.

The Welcome Center completed five off-campus recruitment events in January. including two re
-entry presentations at the Clark County jail.

International Programs enrolled 90 students from 31 countries for winter quarter. Newly repre-
sented countries include Ecuador, Costa Rica and Guatemala.

A Running Start Information Night was held on February 1, which was attended by approximate-
ly 600 students and parents. A second Information Night is scheduled for February 22.




